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Unfortunately this isn't some sort of hallucination. If you want your music games this fall for the
Wii you'll soon have to pony up some extra money to get them.

  

Since the launch of this generation of consoles PS3 and XBOX 360 gamers have gotten used to
higher a $59.99 price point for most new games. Now it seems the Wii may soon join them.
Your typical Wii game costs usually no more than $49.99 on the high end of the spectrum
unless it bundled with something extra like Wii Fit, or EA Sports Active. Usually games on the
Wii are priced on par with their PS2 counterparts since usually both versions are developed with
similar graphics and memory limitations. It looks like with both The Beatles: Rock Band and
Guitar Hero 5, EA and Activision believe they can command a higher price point for their
games. Gamestop , Best Buy , Newegg , and Amazon  among others are showing the Wii
game-only versions costing around $59.99, the same as the XBOX 360 and PS3 versions. 
This will be the first time the Wii has had games retail for a $59.99 SRP price point without
including a bundled accessory.
Both games are due out in September.
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http://www.gamestop.com/Catalog/ProductDetails.aspx?product_id=74873
http://www.bestbuy.com/site/olspage.jsp?skuId=9315396&amp;st=beatles+rock+band&amp;lp=1&amp;type=product&amp;cp=1&amp;id=1218083315165
http://www.newegg.com/Product/Product.aspx?Item=N82E16878114163
http://www.amazon.com/Beatles-Rock-Band-Software-Nintendo-Wii/dp/B001TOQ8LG/ref=sr_1_3?ie=UTF8&amp;s=videogames&amp;qid=1247195143&amp;sr=8-3

